## Weekly News - 22<sup>nd</sup> September 2017

# Year 6

Dear Parents & Carers,

Another busy week in Year 6 has ended on a very exciting note with the children and staff up bright and early for their departure to France! Hopefully everyone has had a fantastic day enjoying French culture and using the opportunity to practise their language skills. Earlier in the week, 12 children from year 6 attended the Mayor's service at All Saint's Church where they were able to participate in the ceremony. We would also like to thank you for your attendance this week at the Year 6 parent forum. We hope you found it informative and that it has given you an insight into the Year 6 expectations.

Could you please ensure that all consent forms are returned for the Imperial War Museum Trip at the start of this week.

Enjoy a restful weekend!

Mrs Howarth, Mrs Lawn, Miss Bennett & Mrs Vincer

## Homework - Due Date 3rd October owing to the French Trip

**Maths:** Children will be given a Home/School Maths book on Monday. We would like them to complete pages 4 and 5 in the book and then return the book to their maths teacher.

**Science:** We would like you to create an informative and detailed diagram or description of the eye, including the names of the parts and their functions for display. We would like this produced in poster style on A3/4 paper.



## **Date Reminder**

Wednesday 27<sup>th</sup> September

Elder and Oak Class Imperial War Museum Trip

#### **Notices:**

#### **Imperial War Museum Trip**

Children should bring a waterproof coat, a packed lunch and a water bottle. We will allow the children to wear trainers (white or black only please) due to the amount of walking on the day.

#### **Recommended Reads**

In our whole class reading sessions the children have been enjoying extracts from Letters from the

**Lighthouse by Emma Carroll** and **Carrie's War by Nina Bawden**. Lots of children expressed enthusiasm for reading the rest of the book so check out a copy at your local library!